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5th February, 2019 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

Parents’ Evening for Children starting School in September, 2019 
 

This will be held on Wednesday, 27th February, 2019.  The interviews will be an opportunity for 

you to talk about your child in general and about any areas in which he or she can develop prior 

to starting school. 
 

The Parents’ Evening will be held in Pre-School and we politely ask that children do not attend.  

Ten minutes will be allowed for each appointment.  In order to help us with appointments, would 

you please indicate below your preference for times.  We will try to accommodate your wishes 

as far as we are able. 
 

If you have any questions in the meantime, please do not hesitate in speaking to us. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

C. Covill (Mrs.) 

Pre-School Leader 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Pre-School Parents’ Evening – 27th February, 2019 

 

Name of Child ………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

Please tick your preferences 

 

3.30 – 4.00 p.m.  4.00 – 4.30 p.m.  

4.30 – 5.00 p.m.  5.00 – 5.30 p.m.  

5.30 – 6.00 p.m.  6.00 – 6.30 p.m.  

6.30 – 7.00 p.m.  7.00 – 7.30 p.m.  
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